

TW CM ref: 22/89951

12 December 2022

The Hon Tania Rattray MLC

Chair Government Business Scrutiny Committee B Legislative Council Parliament of Tasmania Hobart TAS 7000

Via email: julie.thompson@parliament.tas.gov.au

Dear Ms Rattray

GBE Scrutiny Committee B – Questions on notice

Thank you for the opportunity to provide further information following the committee hearing held on Wednesday 30 November 2022.

The responses to questions (2) and (3) are provided below.

Question: Provide the number of public relations positions.

Response: We currently have 2.5 FTE positions at TasWater in public relations roles.

Question: How many dry weather spills into the Tamar River for this financial year?

Response: As at 9 December 2022, there have been no dry weather spills into the Tamar River.

Appendix A details our 'in confidence' response to address the other questions taken on notice during the committee hearing.

Should you require any clarification, please do not hesitate to contact Ruth Dowty on 0436 922 346 or ruth.dowty@taswater.com.au

Yours faithfully

George Theo

Chief Executive Officer

Tasmanian Water & Sewerage Corporation Pty Ltd

GPO Box 1393 Hobart Tas 7001 Email: enquiries@taswater.com.au

Tel: 13 6992 ABN: 47 162 220 653